Suspect Sought in Scrap Theft at ASU
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The ASU Police Department needs your help in solving a Larceny that took place at the New
Belk Library loading dock on the Appalachian State University Campus in Boone. The Larceny
took place on 09/09/2013 at 10:30pm. The two suspects entered a storage container and
removed approximately 700  pounds of scrap aluminum. The suspects appear to be driving a
white or sliver Toyota Tacoma or Tundra.

If you have information about this or any other crime we ask that you contact the ASU Police
Department at (828) 262-2150 or Crimestoppers at (828) 268-6959. If your information leads to
an arrest, you may be eligible for a reward up to $1000.00. You may also report crimes
anonymously at http://www.police.appstate.edu/crime-tip-submission-form.




